From: Huber, Brett W Vv NSOr

To: Shalon Harrington
Subject: RE: Draft Email to VP"s Office
Date: Friday, December 07, 2018 1:56:00 PM

Ms. Harrington:

Thank you for your email. However, | must inform you that the content deals with political activity
and as such should not be directed to this office.

Thank you for your understanding.
Brett

Brett W. Huber, Sr.

Senior Policy Advisor

Governor Mike Dunleavy
(907) 744-3109 cell

From: Shalon Harrington <shalonharrington@pebblepartnership.com>
Sent: Friday, December 7, 2018 1:41 PM

To: Huber, Brett W (GOV sponsored) <Brett.Huber@alaska.gov>
Subject: FW: Draft Email to VP's Office

Hi Brett. Here are the talking points that you can use for your call with the VP’s office. John Hickey
will be expecting your call.

~Shalon

Eram* Chalan UHarrinatan



